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ft I Vote For 

Waldo Silvers
BOB DAG GE T

One of the out
standing candidates 
for president this 
year is Waldo Silver, 
who has been active 
in football, basket
ball, and baseball. 
His leadership abili
ty has been very ably 
demonstrated as he 
was president of his 
class his sophomore 
year, secretary of 
the ' International 
club, and is secre
tary of 'the police 
force, secretary of 
the Hi-Y and vice- 
president of the Hon
or society.

Waldo refrained 
from making a state
ment but let it be 
known that if he is 
elected he will do 
his utmost to make 
next year one of the 
most successful West 
Linn has ever had.
GAYLE 

ZANIKER
FOR

SONG QUEEN
If you elect me _to 

the office of song 
queen, I will en
deavor to attend all 
school activities, 
lead the songs, and 
help lead the yells. 
I will try my best to 
keep_and promote more 
school spirit.

LISTEN
by DON DENNIS
For the past "two 

years I have been 
working in student 
government--just long 
enough to see that 
there should be ’’some 
changes made.” Un- 
fortunatley it is now 
Impossible for me to 
tell you what I have 
found out. What I 
ask is a chance to 
get at the root of 
the trouble before
student self 
ment becomes 
of the past, 
know that I 

govem- 
a thing 

When I 
have the

students squarely be
hind me I will be able 
to do what I. know is 
right and say what I
have to say.

I think I know
what the students
want and I am sure
that I have found out
the s tops necessary
to see that they get
what they want. I
pledge myself to fight 
for what is best for 
the students of West 
Linn and I know that 
I’ll find the students 
willing to back me up.

r-* for

BOB McANULTY
President

Bill Barlhalomew
Vice President

Mark Beach
Yell K i ng

l'M TOR BOB
Me ANU LTY "

Gete BLYTH)
A president of the-- 

West Linn Student 
Body should be well 
liked should have ex
perience and accord
ing to all the TRADI
TION ‘of this school 
should be a Senior 
when he is in office. 
There was one ex
ception to this tradi
tion but that was way 
back when West Linn 
was a very small 
school. Bob I.icAnulty 
is very well liked, 
he is at present Jun
ior class president 
and next year he will 
be a Senior. This 
upholds all the re
quirements for a Stu
dent Body President 
at West Linn.

It is- sincerely 
hoped that you as a 
voter will put all 
the other candidates 
through this acid 
test and then arrive
nt your decision 
which I an sure will 
be Bob HcAnulty.
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